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Fairfield County Foundation Announces 2015-2016 Lancaster Rotary Club Scholarship Recipients

LANCASTER, Ohio – The Lancaster Rotary Club hosted its annual scholarship luncheon on June 1, 2015, at The Lodge in Lancaster. The luncheon honored the student recipients of scholarships for the 2015-2016 school year.

“The Foundation’s partnership with the Lancaster Rotary Club gives us the opportunity to assist more and more students each year,” said Amy Eyman, Executive Director of the Fairfield County Foundation. “Supporting our future community leaders through administering scholarships is critical to ensuring that those who want to further their education can do so. We’re honored to be able to play a role in this important scholarship program.”

[bookmark: _GoBack]The club awarded 47 scholarships totaling $109,350 this year.  Recipients are selected based on a variety of criteria covering areas of scholastic achievement, involvement and service above self.

About the Fairfield County Foundation:

The Fairfield County Foundation is a 501 © (3) non-profit that along with its supporters, helps to sustain and enhance the quality of life and economic viability in our community. Its scholarship program helps to sustain opportunities for local youth to achieve their academic goals. The Foundation was formed in 1989 and grants today continue to support the arts, children’s programs, health and wellness projects, community development, academics, and more.  For more information about the Foundation, please call 740-654-8451 or visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org. 
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